
ରମାଦେବୀମହିଳାବଶି୍ୱବେିୟାଳୟ, ବେିୟାବହିାର, ଭୁବଦେଶ୍ୱର 

RAMA DEVI WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY 

Vidya Vihar, Bhubaneswar, Odisha-751022, India 

Website:https://www.rdwuniversity.nic.in 

Department of Mathematics 

Email: hod.math@rdwu.ac.in 

 

PARENT-TEACHER MEETING 

A departmental parent-teacher meeting was held on 09.11.2023 in room no. 103 

at 11AM. Dr. Chhabi Rani Panigrahi, Co-ordinator, Mathematics welcomed the 

parents and their wards and apprised them of the objectives of the meeting. The 

parents, more so of the newcomers, were enthusiastic about being a part of such 

a premier institute.They shared their expectations and concerns regarding the 

academic progress and infrastructural issues of the University. Of complaints 

regarding the cleanliness of the toilets, Co-ordinator assured the parents to take 

it up with the committee responsible for campus cleaning. One of the parents 

wanted to know if rebate in buses could be arranged for the university students. 

This was noted down as a suggestion and the feasibility of such a concession 

was to be discussed later with the authorities. Few parents expressed their 

dissatisfaction over the hostel food. Co-ordinator assured to discuss the same 

with hostel warden and hostel superintendents. The faculty members were 

disheartened to know that there is a line of divide between students who have 

come from Science stream and students who have come from Arts stream. Prof. 

Rashmi Mishra informed to look into the matter personally and make necessary 

arrangements to resolve the issue. The parents were shown the attendance of 

their wards and Co-ordinator Madam made it clear that shortage of attendance 

will be dealt with strictly. The parents thanked the faculty members for the 

warm academic atmosphere of the department. They further requested to take 

measures for coaching the students for CUET and IIT JAM examinations. The 

Co-ordinator undertook to assign the faculty members the duty to train students. 

Prof. Rashmi Mishra proposed the vote of thanks and the parents and their 

wards were served refreshments. 
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Some snapshots of the meeting: 

 

 

 



 


